
 

  Himachal Pradesh 

  Public Service Commission 

 

  PRESS NOTICE 

 

No. 04-15/2024- PSC (R-III)                                                                           Dated: 29.11.2024 

 

Apropos to Commission’s press note dated 14-11-2024 vide 

which the tentative date for conduct of HPF&AS Preliminary Examination-2024 was fixed on 

22-12-2024. 

It is for the information of all concerned that due to ensuing 

Vidhan Sabha (Winter Session), the Himachal Pradesh Public Service Commission has 

decided to re-schedule date for the conduct of said examination and the examination will now 

be conducted on 29-12-2024 from 11:00 A.M. to 01:00 P.M. at Shimla.   

                                                    In case of any query, the candidates may contact on telephone 

No. 0177-2629738, 2624313 and Toll free No. 1800-180-8004 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                   Sd/- 

              (Nivedita Negi), IAS 

                     Secretary, 

                                      H.P Public Service Commission.  

                                                                                             Telephone No. 0177-2623786. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


